
From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
To: V
Subject: your comments in case 2009-00549 - Louisville Gas & Electric Co. rates
Date: Thursday, April 22, 2010 8:47:00 PM

Dear Ms. Murphy:
 
Thank you for your comments regarding the rate increase proposed by Louisville Gas &
Electric Co. Your comments will be placed into the case file for the Commission’s review
as it considers this matter. As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2009-00549.
Please cite it in any future correspondence regarding this case so that your comments
may be readily directed to the case file.
 
Thank you again for your interest.
 
 
Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
211 Sower Boulevard
Frankfort, KY 40601
502-564-3940 x 208
502 330-5981 (cell)

From: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Sent: Thursday, April 22, 2010 3:33 PM
To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
Subject: FW: case #2000-00549
 

------------------------------------------- 
From: Murphy, Margaret  N[S  
Sent: Thursday, April  22,  2010 3:32:08 PM 
To: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Subject: case #2000-00549 
Auto forwarded by a Rule

 
My agency has assisted many clients in the past with their heating bills. Today the economy has left
many agencies starving for funding to help those in need. I cannot see you the commission
agreeing to raise LGE payments when unemployment and other needs in our country  have already
sky rocketed. The price of food and even basic needs have become over whelming to afford.
 
Many employers have frozen pay raises and hiring new employees I myself struggle with these
issues. Please do not let this happen. Because even though I work every day I am one of the
thousands of people living from pay check to pay check.         
 
Margaret N. Murphy
Information & Referral
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